
ATTACHMENT 2 
 
 

RESPONSES TO COMMENT LETTERS 
 

The Baylands Pump Station No. 2 Rehabilitation Project Initial Study was circulated to affected 
public agencies and interested parties for a 30-day review period from December 6, 2013 to January 
6, 2014.  This memo responds to comments received by the Lead Agency on the Initial Study during 
the public review period.  Three comment letters were received during the designated review period.  
The responses from the Lead Agency are presented below.   
 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Letter dated December 23, 2013 
 

 Thank you for the information regarding the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) 
program and the environmental review requirements for the program.  The City of Sunnyvale 
will adhere to these requirements if it decides to pursue CWSRF funding for the project. 

 
County of Santa Clara Parks and Recreation Department 
Letter dated December 24, 2013 
 

 The City of Sunnyvale will provide the County Parks Department with a copy of the 
Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP). 

 
 The City of Sunnyvale intends to establish a detour trail route designated with signage along 

the levee surrounding the City’s flood control basin.  The City will coordinate with the 
County Parks Department during the development of the detour route. 

 
California State Clearinghouse 
Letter dated January 7, 2014 
 

 The City has complied with the State Clearinghouse review requirements for draft 
environmental documents, pursuant to CEQA, and no additional response is necessary. 


